
  
 

PRESENTATION 
 

TITLE:      Millage Proposal 
     
DATE:      March 12, 2018       
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Dr. Terry Morawski, 
      Chief Operations Officer 
      
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 

Dr. Morawski will present the updated millage proposal. The proposal includes items 
recommended by the 2018 Citizens Committee and the Fort Smith Public Schools Strategic 
Planning Team. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

This is a presentation and comes with no administrative recommendation.  

 
 
  


